
From: Reiri, Amy
To: DBEDT LUC
Subject: safe crossings for new Kihei High School
Date: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 1:33:08 AM

To Whom it May Concern –
I recently learned that plans to provide an under or overpass for safe passage across Piilani Hwy for
the new Kihei High School have been dropped.  I remember sitting next to the Mayor on a flight to
Oahu not even a year ago and he assured me that this would be provided for our keiki.  The year
2019 has had a shocking amount of pedestrian hit and runs and fatalities. Kihei is growing at a fast
rate with a new charter school and soon a new high school. The traffic is awful – we need better
planning.  I think it is great that MPD helps sit on the corner and watch kids cross the highway – put
they are not walking out onto the road like a crossing guard and watching each child as they cross.
We need to protect our children.  We can’t have any children potentially harmed just trying to cross
the road to go to school.  You must provide them a safe way to get to school.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely.
Amy R Reiri
Kihei resident of 20 years
 

Did you know our Customer Service Team can take care of your needs
quickly and efficiently for you while I am working in the field or with

customers?  Please contact our CUSTOMER SERVICE TEAM at 808-219-0177
or by email at hawaiiorders@guestsupply.com

They can assist with order entry, tracking orders, status of orders, POD’s,
packing lists, and billing questions.

Amy Reiri
Territory Manager, Hawaii
main: 808-219-0177 | cell:  808-268-9180 | fax: 951-280-4267
email: areiri@guestsupply.com
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